NT g
REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES ﬁ‘\:‘\}"a

Qe

DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM @

PHILIPPINE RETIREMENT AUTHORITY &,

07 June 2021
Dear Retiree-mevnbers,

T am very miugh deligiried +o inform vou, that you may new return to the
Philippines without securing the TFA Eniry Exemption Peciument (EED].

As per the TATF Resolution Mo. 114, series 2024, dated 03 Jume 2021,
Spesial Resident Retiree’s Visa (SERV) holders shal! ke allowed +o ewter the conntry
without need of an Evtry Exemption Document (EED).

T know that there are Hiose of vou longing to come back to be reavited with
yeur families, to continue your businesses, to check on ysur vestments awd
properiies, and +o be just home,

Just be reminded that upon retuniing to the Philippines you must present
your valid SRRV ID at the Bureau of Immigration Arrival Counter and comply
with the mivimam health protocols. Just like all incoming foreign nationals you are
still subjeet 4o Hie TATF guidelves on Hie limited vuwmber of arrivals allbwed v the
ports of entry.

For these of vyou plavning to ao out of the Philippines, please ke advised Hhat

uoit need to securs e PRA Travel Pass, one week prior +o +he date of your
departure.

Kindly visH our website at wwwpragovel and facebook page at
PhilippinéRetirementVisa for updated information,

Thank you and always stay safe.




